From: Sarah Moyer-Cale <s.moyer-cale@pawpaw.net>

To: pselden <pselden@aol.com>
Subject: southwest bikeway route signs
Date: Fri, Sep 7, 2018 3:52 pm

Dear Paul,

I continue to be in support of improving bicycle facilities and have no objections to the M1-8a sign for the Southwest Michigan Bikeway route or the destination/distance/direction placard signs. I look forward to seeing these signs implemented in the future and would be happy for you to convey this sentiment to the Kalamazoo Region Bike Route Committee.

Sincerely,

Sarah Moyer-Cale



Sarah Moyer-Cale

Village Manager

Phone: (269) 657-3148